
ASSOCIATION OF WEST MIDLANDS
MOTOR CLUBS

MINUTES OF THE ASSOCIATION AGM MEETING HELD ON 
Tuesday 11  th   February 2020  

Present:
Kevin Witton (Chair) John Arnold (Secretary)
John Jones (Vice Chair) Ian Jarrett (Training Officer)
Dave Lucas (RLO)

Delegates from the following clubs:
Rugby AMOC Midland Auto Club South Oxon Boundless
BRMC Forest Radio Ludlow Castle Midland Manor
Hagley and District LCC Midland Hill Climb Owen BTRDA
BRSCC Quinton Motor Club

1. Apologies
Ross and District CMSG

2. Minutes
Proposed by: Dave Nursey Seconded By: Steve Courts

3. Chairman’s Report
2019 was a very sad year for the association with the passing of Dave 
Cooper. Kevin thanked Dave posthumously for his work as chair of the 
association and his work on the Heart of England Championship over the 
last couple of years. Kevin also thank all the championship secretaries and 
the training officer for their work over the last 12 months. 
The biggest thank you must go to John Arnold who does unrelenting work 
for the association.

The meetings continued to be well supported and it is really positive that 
the member clubs have renewed their membership

4. Secretary’s Report
John reflected on the fact that once again it had been a very sad year for 
the association. John thanked all of the officials and delegates for their work
during 2020

5. Accounts
The accounts were circulated prior to the meeting and all question were 
addressed. At the end of the financial year the monies in the bank were up 
compared to the previous year. The accounts were proposed by Dave 
Nursey and Seconded by Jim Male.

6. Any Other Business
No other business was received and therefore the meeting was closed and 
followed by the general meeting


